
 

 

 
Monday 21st November 2022 

 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
With the run up to GCSEs, we wanted to inform you of some of the intervention and support that 
will be provided to your child in Maths and Science. We want to ensure your son/daughter makes 
progress and is successful at the end of Year 11.  
 

 Every student will receive an extra period of Maths and Science support in small group settings 

 Their own revision pack, which will include revision guides, workbooks and flash cards 

 In class support from a Maths Lead Practitioner 

 Some after school targeted intervention (Separate letters will be provided) 

 
Students have already started accessing these extra resources and will need the support of parents 
at home to ensure we all work together. All students must bring the revision pack and their 
mathematical equipment (scientific calculator, ruler, pencil, protractor and compass set etc.) to all 
their lessons and intervention sessions.  
 
Please do email us with any feedback or issues you wish to raise. 
 
Director of Science and Maths – Ms Saleh – ssaleh1@mulberryschoolstrust.org 
Head of GCSE Maths – Mr Abdul – tabdul@mulberryschoolstrust.org 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sausan Saleh 
Director of Learning Science and Maths 
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